
Friends of Cecilly Brook and Hales Hall Pool 
 

are taking part in the  
 

Great British Spring Clean 

 

To take part, please meet at Cheadle Leisure 
Centre 

at 10.00 a.m. on Thursday 3rd June 
 

and help us to collect litter along the brook. 
Please bring an adult, 

 and let us know you are coming on 01538 
753654 or at cecillymill@btinternet.com 

 
Thank you! 

 

http://www.cecillybrooklnr.org.uk/
mailto:cecillymill@btinternet.com

